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It was lovely to see those of you who could attend on a rather soggy Saturday morning last 
weekend to discuss the Leavers’ Gift for 2016; we missed those of you who weren’t able to come 
but were grateful for the messages of support. 
 
We would like to suggest that we, the Year 8 parents, donate towards trim trail equipment – 
items which benefit the older children in particular and which can form part of a fitness route 
around the grounds.   
 
If you would like to support, please remember that if you are a tax-payer you can Gift Aid your 
donation, meaning that the school can receive a further 25% of your gift in tax relief – at no cost 
to you.  To donate, please complete the attached form or download a Gift Form from 
http://tinyurl.com/Leavers16. 
 
We have suggested the children look at the site and the stations available as it would be nice for 
them to have some input in deciding what is chosen. If we can raise enough to buy a couple of 
stations it would be great and would start the ball rolling. 
 
With thanks,  
 

 
Lottie Keith and Katie Wills 
 
 
 
	
  

	
  


